
 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Santaquin City Council will hold a Public Hearing 
on September 15, 2020 at approximately 7:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers, 
275 W Main, upper level, Santaquin, UT.  The purpose of this Public Hearing is 
to receive public input with regard to Amendments to the FY2020-2021 
Approved Budget 
 
The information will be available for inspection at the City Office beginning 
September 8th, 2020 during regular office hours. 
 
If you are planning to attend this public meeting, and due to a disability, need 
assistance in understanding or participating in the meeting, please notify the City 
ten or more hours in advance and we will, within reason, provide what assistance 
may be required. 
 
 Certificate of Mailing and Posting 
 
The undersigned duly appointed City Recorder/Clerk for the municipality of 
Santaquin hereby certifies that a copy of the foregoing Notice was emailed to the 
Daily Herald.  Notice posted in the Daily Herald on August 27th & September 8th. 
                                                                                                                                                       
 
By: ______________________________                                                           
      K. Aaron Shirley, Recorder 
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